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 Following the last Devizes Area Board the Devizes CDT now has a full representation. 
The have also appointed a Chairman at their meeting on Monday 16th December 2013. 
The full list of membership is shown below: 
 

Representing Name 

Town Council and Chair of Devizes CDT Councillor Nigel Carter 

Area Board  Councillor Peter Evans 

Education/ Young People Reverend Jonathan Triffitt 

Wider Community Liam Tatton-Bennett 

User and Community Group Mike Weston 
Jasper Selwyn 
Zoe Millington 
David Dawson 

Wiltshire Council Officer Rhys Schell 
 

 

 The Devizes CDT have now completed the first consultation and were pleased to 
receive 375 responses. A comprehensive update on the findings will be provided during 
the Area Board meeting, however, the key findings are as follows: 

 
 High level of public support for a number of core, partner and voluntary services 

to be included within a single site Campus 
 Strong response for the Campus to either be within Devizes town centre or in 

close proximity with excellent access via Bus and walking of particular 
importance 

 Large volume of comments suggesting that a health component would be the 
most beneficial asset for the Devizes community area. 

 

 

 Over the coming months the Devizes CDT will be meeting with local Council service 
providers. The group are also looking to engage with voluntary and community sector 
organisations who may have an interest in using the Campus. Using the consultation 
data and the information from potential core, partner and voluntary services, the CDT 
will begin work on their Campus working proposal. Once this is completed they will 
bring this document back to the Area Board for comment.  
 

 The CDT is also engaging with other Campus teams and representatives of the Royal 
Society for the encouragement of the Arts, Manufactures and Commerce (RSA) in 
regard to issues such as social engagement in the Campus development, future funding 
and other related matters. An early meeting on these topics is in planning and outcomes 
will be reported at the next Area Board. 
 

 

 
 


